
Sister Nibedita Govt. General Degree College for Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

Notice 

 

Notice No:  SNGGDCG/106/A        Date: 08/08/ 2022 

 

The Department of Chemistry will organize a certificate-based “Add-on Course” on “Lab 

Safety” in the tenure 05.09.2022-10.09.2022 for Chemistry Generic students. Interested students 

can enroll their names within 03.09.22 to Dr. Piya Seth, HoD, Department of Chemistry. The 

training programme will be held in offline mode including hands on practical classes. The 

routine of this programme will be given in the departmental notice board tomorrow. For any 

further enquiry please contact with Dr. Piya Seth, Dr. Bholanath Pakhira, or mail at 

chemsitry@snggdcg.ac.in. 
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